
Milton Logistics Hub Project I REVIEW PANEL 

Joint process established under the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act, 2012, and the Canada Transportation Act

c/o Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 

MiltonHubPanel@ceaa.gc.ca 

CEAR registry 80100  

June 12, 2019 

Darren Reynolds 
Project Director 
Canadian National Railway Company (CN) 
By email 

Dear Mr. Reynolds, 

Subject: Milton Logistics Hub Project – Request for extension to provide technical 

presentations

In its letter of June 11, 2019 (CEAR #803), CN requested that it be permitted to submit its 

technical presentations in two batches. CN requested that the first batch be provided as 

currently scheduled and would cover the first two weeks of the Hearing. The second batch, to 

be presented during the last two weeks of the Hearing, would be sent on July 3rd. CN noted 

that this request was required because of the Review Panel’s recent decision to provide CN and 

Halton Municipalities additional time to present at topic-specific technical sessions.  

The Review Panel has considered your request, and is willing to allow CN to provide its 

presentations for the second two weeks of the hearing no later than noon (Eastern) on July 3, 

2019.  

Should you have additional questions or concerns, please contact the Review Panel Secretariat 
at MiltonHubPanel@ceaa.gc.ca.  

Sincerely, 

Lesley Griffiths  
Review Panel Chair  

c.c.  Isobel Heathcote, Review Panel Member 
William G McMurray, Review Panel Member 
France Moreau, CN 
Luanne Patterson, CN
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